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March 23, 2018

Friends of Pinnacle Peak Park, L/év.e°

il
It is with great pleasure that we send this donation to your wonderful park. We were spending
Spring Break in Phoenix, AZ and were given advice to visit the park.

When we got there and found that it wasn’t a park with green grass and walking trails we were a
little intimidated but decided to give the trail a try.

Just a little background information about us. We are both 74 and 73 years old and in October
of 2016, Aderra had a cardiac death x 2 (predicted to not live and then to not have brain
function) and then in August 2017, Harreld had emergency triple bypass heart surgery. We are
both so grateful to God for each day of life that we felt a little emotional after reaching the
highest point of the climb and making it back down.

Thank you Pinnacle Peak Park for this experience.

Harreld & Aderra Bryant
1262 E. Greensand Terrace
Springfield, MO 65804



